
Dear Supervisor Haschak, 

I am writing to ask you to please vote to rescind the CCAO on Sept. 14th. I am a small family 

farmer located in Little Lake Valley. We believe there is a high value (way beyond money) to 

having healthy, local food available in our area. However, like many local farmers we are 

struggling to find the water to grow food. We believe that local food is more important than a 

development model based on large industrial, commercial cannabis growers that require lots of 

water and compromise the environment and our quality of life.  

Thank-you. 

 

Your constituent, 

Sara Grusky 

 


